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In an effort to streamline the listing of fire alarm control panels and to provide an 
improved product to both the manufacturers and the end users, the Office of the State 
Fire Marshal has combined the High-Rise and non-High-Rise fire alarm control panel 
listings into one listing Category 7165-Fire Alarm Control Unit (Commercial).   
 
All existing High-Rise listings have been converted to Category 7165 and will be posted 
on our Web site effective July 1, 2009.   
 

http://osfm.fire.ca.gov/licensinglistings/licensinglistings_bml.php 
 
For those High-Rise fire alarm panel listings which had a corresponding non-High-Rise 
listing, the two have been merged into one listing which is approved for both High-Rise 
and non High-Rise applications.  
 
For information regarding this bulletin, please contact Deputy State Fire Marshal Francis 
Mateo, Building Materials Listing Program Coordinator at (916) 445-8396 or by email 
francis.mateo@fire.ca.gov


